
February 8, 2018 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: Cascade Natural Gas Housekeeping Changes, Advice No. 18-02-01 

Dear Mr. King, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) herewith submits the following revisions 
to Cascade’s Tariff, WN U-3, stated to become effective with service on and after February 29, 2017 

Seventy-Seventh Revision of Sheet No. 500 
Third Revision of Sheet No. 500-B 

The purpose of this filing is to correct two typographical errors to Schedule 500, Municipal Taxes.  The 
Company submitted a large housekeeping filing in December of 2017 that was docketed as UG-171160.  
In this filing which reformatted much of the Company’s tariff book, the Company mistyped the 
municipal tax rates for Grandview and West Richland.  This filing corrects those errors.   

The Company has used the margin code (T) because the revisions correct and error and do not change a 
policy or rate that was in effect.  

An LSN application is also included with this filing to allow the changes to become effective February 21, 
2017.  The Company is requesting that this filing be approved with less than statutory notice so that the 
Company may bill and submit the appropriate taxes per the cities’ ordinances.   

This filing is comprised of the following electronic files: 

NEW, CNGC Advice No. W18-02-01, CLtr, 2.8.18.pdf 
NEW, CNGC Advice No. W18-02-01, Tariffs, 2.8.18.pdf 
NEW, CNGC Advice No. W18-02-01, Leg Tariffs, 2.8.18.pdf 
NEW, CNGC Advice No. W18-02-01, LSN, 2.8.18.pdf 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 
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Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Jennifer Gross at (509)734-4635. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 

Enclosures 


